Diabetes Insipidus is formally renamed to AVP-D and AVP-R
In February 2024, SNOMED International (the formal global group for disease nomenclature) announced that the term ‘diabetes insipidus’ should be renamed or replaced with new concepts representing current terminology for this disorder. This follows a paper written In October 2022 by the Working Group for Renaming Diabetes Insipidus which was parallel published a paper in all major endocrine journals outlining the rationale for replacing ‘Diabetes Insipidus’ with terms that more appropriately represent the pathophysiology of this set of conditions. The international renaming group consists of representatives of national and international endocrinology, nephrology and paediatric societies.
Since the announcement of name change, a number of professional societies, as well as UpToDate, have endorsed the proposed changes, which have also been adopted by a number of primary references. 
Central Diabetes Insipidus becomes AVP-Deficiency (AVP-D) and Nephrogenic Diabetes Insipidus becomes AVP-Resistance (AVP-R). The new names reflect the underlying pathophysiology of diabetes insipidus and the Society's Clinical Committee strongly believes that its members should adopt the new names to help protect patients’ lives and reduce confusion with diabetes mellitus. We also encourage other healthcare bodies and professional societies to support this proposal. Patients strongly support this initiative (85% in a survey of >1,000 patients wanted name change) because of their experiences with health professionals confusing the disorder with diabetes mellitus.
We are proud have worked with other societies and professional healthcare bodies across the world to make this important name change.
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